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June News 
 

Volunteers week is in June!  
Volunteers week runs from Monday 3rd June through to Sunday 10th June and is the 

official time to thank and recognise your volunteers. I, as manager, am truly thankful to all 

of the volunteers at Chiddingly Shop & Café. Every volunteer is valued from those that 

collect produce from suppliers, to those that renew the plants on the patio or the 

flowers on the tables, to those that help maintain and repair the equipment within the 

shop, to those that keep the art wall changing every month, to those that wash aprons 

and napkins, to those that run classes within the shop, to those that open up, close up 

and work behind the counter… you are all appreciated all year around and Chiddingly 

Shop & Café wouldn’t survive without you! Thank you everyone for continuing to 

support me and this community enterprise.  

 

If you don’t already volunteer but would like to, please do get in touch as it’s definitely 

the more the merrier! At the end of April we had a volunteer social at the village hall 

with a short quiz, drink and nibbles. We try to have a social event twice a year so it’s not 

all work, work, work! 
 

Samosas and Bhajis  
Lots of you will already have tasted Chloes meals from 

Seven Sisters’ Spices – if you haven’t already you really 

should! We are pleased to let you know that we have 

added her vegetable samosas and onion bhajis to our range 

of savoury eat in or take away food. For more information 

on Seven Sisters’ Spices visit www.sevensistersspices.com 

or pop in to her kitchen next door to our shop and café.  

 

 
 

2025 Calendar 
Lastly don’t forget to send us your photos of the local area for the shop calendar 2025! 

Send to manager@chidinglyshop.org and please include your name, a title for the 

photograph and which month your took the photograph in. Many thanks, Sue 
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